5.14 (a)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Renaming of North Service Rd

From: Sharon Williams

Sent: June 25, 2019 5:31 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Renaming of North Service Rd

Dear Councillor Pearson.

I watched the June 18th Committee Meeting Video to see what was brought up on the above and if our letters to this
committee from interested residents in our neighbourhood.

Please explain what happened as it would seem that our letters were virtually discarded. s this decision been made by
the committee vote on June 18th.

If so why were our votes opposing the proposed name change not counted.

| would appreciate your explanation of how this process works. And if this name change discussion has been passed as
Parkedge.

Thank you
Sharon Williams
Green Road resident




